



500 East Capitol Avenue Pierre, South Dakota 57501-5070 www.puc.sd.gov (605) 773-3201

Consumer Hotline 1-800-332-1782

Email puc@state.sd.us

MEMO TO: Darwin Hunt,

Gary, SD 57237

FROM:

Public Utilities Commission Staff

DATE:

August 13, 2021

RE:

Docket EL18-053

This is in regard to your letter dated Aug. 9, 2021, addressed to Public Utilities Commission Chairman Chris Nelson regarding the Deuel Harvest Wind project, docket EL18-053.

As you relayed, you entered into a contract with the Deuel Wind project's developer, Invenergy. The commission has no jurisdiction to deal with contract matters or easements between project developers and landowners. We recommend you work with your personal attorney to assist you with this contract dispute.

We will file your letter and this response in the docket.

If you have any concerns regarding state permit compliance, contact the Public Liaison Officer Eric Munz at 605-251-7519 or emunz@concisionfs.com. If he cannot help you resolve your concerns, please email the PUC staff at PUC@state.sd.us or call 605-773-3201 and ask to talk with a member of the PUC staff working on this docket.